
 

 

 

 
AMTRAK EXTENDS MICHIGAN SUMMER SCHEDULE 

THROUGH SEPTEMBER 
Track and signal work nearly complete in West Michigan 

 

CHICAGO – Amtrak will continue to operate trains on a modified schedule for the 

Wolverine Service and Blue Water routes through the end of September as it completes 

infrastructure improvements in West Michigan. The track and signal work will result in 

improved reliability, a smoother ride and the future extension of 110 mph Amtrak service 

between Battle Creek and Kalamazoo. 

The modified schedules first announced in the spring primarily affect the westbound 

schedule of Train 365, the Blue Water, from Port Huron to Chicago, via East Lansing. Wolverine 

Service customers between West Michigan and Chicago will continue to benefit from an 

additional eastbound trip on Sundays and an additional westbound trip on Mondays during the 

period ending Sept. 30. 

Please see the attached Amtrak Passenger Service Notice for details and other significant 

schedule modifications.  

 These temporary schedules also allow Norfolk Southern Railway (NS) a greater 

opportunity to continue their work to reduce freight train congestion that has been interfering 

with Amtrak trains in Northern Indiana. Both Amtrak and the Michigan Department of 

Transportation have asked NS to take action to improve the daily dispatching of ten state-

sponsored Amtrak trains -- and four more Amtrak national network services -- on NS tracks 

between Chicago and Porter, Ind.  

 Normal Wolverine Service and Blue Water schedules in Michigan are effective on Oct. 1. 

The Amtrak Pere Marquette train schedules to and from Grand Rapids are unchanged.
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About Amtrak®  
Amtrak is America’s Railroad®, the nation’s intercity passenger rail service and its high-speed rail operator. Amtrak 
and its state and commuter partners move people, the economy and the nation forward.  Formally known as the 
National Railroad Passenger Corporation, Amtrak is governed by a nine member board of directors appointed by the 
President of the United States and confirmed by the U.S. Senate. Anthony R. Coscia is board chairman and Jeffrey 
R. Moreland is vice chairman. In FY 2013, a record 31.6 million passengers traveled on Amtrak on more than 300 
daily trains – at speeds up to 150 mph (241 kph) – that connect 46 states, the District of Columbia and three 
Canadian Provinces.  Enjoy the journey® at Amtrak.com or call 800-USA-RAIL for schedules, fares and more 
information. Like us on Facebook, Follow us on Twitter (@Amtrak) and check out our blog at blog.amtrak.com. 
 
About MDOT 
The mission of the Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT) is to provide the highest quality integrated 
transportation services for economic benefit and improved quality of life. MDOT has direct jurisdiction over 
Michigan’s nearly 10,000-mile state highway system, comprised of all Interstate, state, and U.S. routes. The state 
also owns 4,704 highway, railroad and pedestrian bridges, 655 miles of railroad track (which is managed by private 
operators including Amtrak), 103 miles of non-motorized trails and four airports. For more information, visit 
www.michigan.gov/mdot. 
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